
The Annual Parish Assembly was held on Monday 24th April 2017 at 7.00pm in 

the Village Hall, Ulceby. 

 

Present :                    Cllr Mrs Macefield - Chairman 

                                   Cllr Mrs S Hullatt,, Cllr S Bell, 

                                   Cllr Mrs C Smith, Cllr M Berney, Cllr D Lewellyn. 

 

In attendance :         Cllr P Clark, Cllr R Hannigan, Cllr D Wells 

                                   Mrs K Pickering - Clerk. 

                                   Five members of the public.  

 

1. Apologies for absence :   Cllr Mrs Shepherdson, Cllr B Jeffery, Cllr Mrs 

Caygill-Ogden,  

                                         

 

2. Chairman’s Report : The chairman’s report is attached to these minutes. 

 

3. Any Other Business :  
A member of the public asked the clerk and others to display posters relating 

to medical research as widely as possible. 

The newly formed mens club will be held on the first saturday in every month, 

in the tea rooms. 

A member of the public attended the meeting to advise the parish council that 

he would like to encourage,organise and promote events in the village to try 

and rekindle some community spiri. The meeting suggested that he attend a 

meeting of the village hall committee to learn what functions exist in the 

village and perhaps what clubs/events might be missing. The meeting 

explained some of the regular events and functions which take place in the 

village organised by various committees. 

 

               There being no further business the Annual Parish  

                                                 Assembly closed at 7.20pm. 

 

 

 

 


